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OFFICIAL 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
The Australian and South Australian 

governments are jointly funding the 

electrification and modernisation of the 

Gawler rail line to deliver a faster, 

cleaner and more reliable service, 

delivering an electrified network 

through Adelaide from Gawler to 

Seaford. 

Passenger rail services are expected 

to be commencing in April 2022. 

The benefits of an electrified 

Gawler rail line include: 

• clean and green high performance 

trains delivering an improved customer 

experience; 

• better reliability and safety; and 

• encourage people to take public 

transport and leave their cars at home. 

Scope of works: 

• electrification of the Gawler rail line and Dry Creek Railcar Depot; 

• pedestrian level crossing enhancements; 

• acquisition of 12 additional three-car electric trains (introduced in stages following completion of the 

electrification works); 

• replacement of the signalling system (including Automatic Train Protection provision); and 

• fencing of the rail corridor for improved safety. 

Contact Us: 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, call 1300 080 834 or 

email: dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au  or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep  

Follow www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates or register your details to receive project 

updates directly by visiting www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep and selecting Registration, Feedback and 

Suggestions. 
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